
Kansas Legislature, 
Good morning.  While I cannot testify in person at the January 31, 2022 hearing, I do want to express my 
support of this Bill and effort.  The tax exemptions resulting from this Bill would be beneficial to both 
members of the Kansas National Guard and to active-duty service members who are subject to Kansas 
State income taxes.  I believe that Kansas as a whole would benefit from this legislation as the result will 
allow for more income to be kept and subsequently spent in our State by our Guardsmen; and, will 
entice active-duty service families stationed here to consider making Kansas their State of 
residence.  Thank you. 
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